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Date:   November 2, 2022          
 
To:   Liberty Engineered Products Distributors 
 
From:  Randall Waldron; V.P. of Sales & Marketing 
 
Subject: Buy America, Buy American Act 
 
 
 This document is provided for purposes of government contracts and federal procurement of material 
and those needing to meet BAA requirements. It is not to be confused with the ARRA or the FTC’s 
“Made-in-America” requirements. 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Liberty Pumps is proud to be a U.S. manufacturer – supporting the American worker!  Our Engineered 
product line (LEP) meets the following acts/requirements: 
 

• Buy America Act 
• Buy American Act 

 
By supporting Liberty’s Engineered Products, you are not only supporting Liberty workers, but the 
families of workers all across this great country. 
 
Stay healthy, safe and buy American! 
 
 
 
 
Vice President of Sales & Marketing 
Liberty Pumps 


